
From: Kris Nicholl
To: Mike Applegarth
Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Oppose Ivory High Density
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Sent: Monday, August 16, 2021 10:56 PM
To: Kris Nicholl
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Oppose Ivory High Density
 
Understand there is an amendment vote that will close loopholes preventing Ivory from building
high density / mixed housing east of wasatch boulevard. I live at 107th just west of that location, and
walk frequently in the evening past those lots. Wasatch boulevard is already busy with many fast
cars passing by. We don’t need high density in this location. Please vote to mage these changes. 1/2
acre lots should be the minimum. Thanks for your support. 

Brian 
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